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Temporary restrictions to street parking in Bancroft Avenue

The following temporary restrictions are approved by Ku-ring-gai Council for public safety 
during access and egress of construction vehicles to the site via Bancroft Avenue.

Now to mid-January 2023
•	 Three car parking spaces outside 32 and 34 Bancroft Avenue will be marked ‘No Stopping’
•	 Two parking spaces adjacent to the temporary driveway, opposite 32 Bancroft Avenue, 

will be marked ‘Works Zone’. 

From mid-January onward
•	 Above parking restrictions continue
•	 ‘Kiss & Ride Area’ will be permitted to operate as a ‘Works Zone’ outside designated 

drop-off and pick-up times on School days. From mid-February, the ‘Kiss & Ride Area’ will 
relocate due to construction work, although times of operation will remain the same.

Street signage will be installed and updated to reflect each variation, specifying ‘Work Zone’ and 
‘No Parking’ times of operation. Traffic control arrangements will be in place as required. 

Note: Monthly Construction Works and Special Notices are published and archived under 
Community Updates at our website, which you can access by scanning 
this QR code on a smart device or using the following quick-link: bit.ly/RC_SWELLCentre.
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